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10th November 2017 

 
Year 4 Indian Dance Workshop 

Monday 8th January 2018 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
On Monday 8th January Year 4 will be taking part in an exciting Indian Dance workshop, to launch our new 
topic, “Out of India”. Both Year 4 classes will experience some of the moves of classical Indian dance styles, 
as well as more contemporary Bollywood style dances. Children will need their PE kits in school on this 
day. 
 
In order to cover the cost of these half-day workshops, led by a trained Indian dance specialist, we are 
asking for a contribution of £4.83 per child. 
 
Many thanks for your support this term.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
J Fernie & H Wallis 
 

 
Year 4 Indian Dance Workshop 

Monday 8th January 2018 
 
 

Name of child_______________________________________ Class______________ 
 

o I have received the letter about the Indian Dance workshop. 
o I enclose £4.83 towards the cost of the Indian Dance workshop. 
o I have paid £4.83 online. 

 
Signed: ________________________________________             Date:______________ 
 


